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A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BnL 4027 AS IN'IRODUCED 1-11-95 

Under the Revised Probate Code, the court is required to review a guardianship no 
later than one year after the appointment of the guardian and at least every three years 
thereafter. Under the bill, there would be no mandatory review of a guardianship; instead, 
review would be at the discretion of the court. 
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